
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
   

TO: Christian County Board of Education Board Members  
 
FROM: Melanie A. Barrett, Director of Pupil Personnel  
 
DATE: March 6, 2025 
  
RE: 2024-2025 Graduation Date  
 
The Office of Pupil Personnel requests the Christian County Board of Education 
to approve 2024-2025 graduation date of Friday, May 23, 2025. 
 
The graduation ceremonies are scheduled to take place at the Stadium of 
Champions. Christian County High School will graduate at 5:00 p.m. and 
Hopkinsville High School will graduate at 8:30 p.m.  
 
 
 


